
Student Privacy & Data Protection Reminder - February 10, 2025 Meeting 

The following information was communicated district-wide on February 1st regarding 
upcoming agenda items: 

Federal Compliance Measures: 

● Continued adherence to FERPA requirements 
● Implementation of January 20, 2025 executive order guidance 
● Integration of MnEEP Toolkit recommendations 
● Enhanced data privacy standards 

Key District Commitments: 

1. Protection of all student information and privacy 
2. Appropriate data collection practices 
3. FERPA guideline compliance 
4. Safe and supportive learning environments 
5. Consistent implementation across both online (361 students) and seat-based (144 

students) programs 

Action Items: 

● Staff review of established protocols 
● Implementation of MnEEP Toolkit guidance 
● Maintenance of strict confidentiality standards 
● Program-wide consistency in data protection 

This update aligns with both federal requirements and district values, ensuring all enrolled 
students can learn, grow, and thrive in a secure environment. 

Questions regarding student privacy and data protection should be directed to Executive 
Director, Dr. Jenna Leadbetter. 


